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Zaleski, Brian

From: Gulliford, Maureen T <mtgulliford@energyharbor.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 12:26 PM

To: Zaleski, Brian

Subject: [External_Sender] 10 CFR 26 Public Meeting

Good Day Brian,
Thank you for the meeting today! It was very informative.

| wanted to ensure it was clear that Johnny Rogers from NEI did speak on behalf of the licensees. | represent Energy
Harbor and do support the comments presented by Johnny Rogers today during the public meeting detailing the
challenges to implementation within the proposed 60 days.

As always, thank you for your consideration.
Kindest Regards, Maureen

Maureen T. Gilday-Gulliford
Energy Harbor

Supervisor, Nuclear Access
440-280-5830

Maintain Social Distancing ... It’s Important to Us All
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